
 

PRESS RELEASE 

Redbud Farm will host an Twilight Farm Tour and Open House showcasing field research on organic 

management of the invasive Brown Marmorated Stink Bug on Thursday, August 30th, from 6 – 8 pm.  

Funded by a U.S.D.A. Sustainable Agriculture Research and Education grant, the event is free and open 

to the public.  Clarissa Mathews, Ph.D., will demonstrate the use of trap crops and baited stink bug traps 

to protect vegetable crops and will discuss the pros and cons of the technique for organic production 

systems.  Redbud Farm is a U.S.D.A. certified organic operation located near Inwood, WV.  For more 

information, please visit their website at www.redbudfarm.com. 


